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Lawyers Skeptical About Google Age Bias Class Action

News

8.10.16


Kristen Nesbit was quoted in the article, “Lawyers Skeptical About Google Age Bias Class Action,”

featured in the Daily Journal on August 10, 2016.

To read the article, please visit the Daily Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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